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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Monday 25th October   Labour Weekend, Public Holiday 
Saturday 30th October   Mega Garage Sale – 11:00am – 3:00pm  
Tuesday 9th November  NE and Team Photos 
Friday 12th November   Centennial Celebration Day  
Monday 15th November  Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
Saturday 4th December  Christmas Market 10:00am – 2:00pm 
Term Dates 
Tuesday 14th December  End of term 4 @ 12.30pm  
Tuesday 1st February   Term 1, 2022 commences 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Welcome to a very busy term 4. We hope you all had a great break and enjoyed the holidays despite the 
unsettled weather. There is a lot on this term despite Alert Level 2 and we are hoping for all our events to 
take place as much as possible. 
 
Mega Garage Sale 
A huge thanks you to Jo Gibbs and the Garage Sale Committee for all their efforts to hold a 
community fundraiser on Saturday 30 October. We will have protocols in place for safe attendance.  
We appreciate all the donations that have been dropped off so far.  Please keep them coming. 
 
School Centennial Carving Powhiri 
On Friday, 12 November, we are unveiling our new centennial carving with a dawn Powhiri. 
Unfortunately, at this stage the event is only open to the Board of Trustees, and past and present school 
staff due to the Covid-19 number restrictions. The Kapa Haka group will be performing along with support 
from Ngati Toa Marae. If we are able to the increase the attendance numbers, I will let the community 
know. 
 
Jump Rope for Paremata Fundraiser 
In week 6 this term we are holding a school wide Jump Rope for Paremata School fundraiser. This is an 
opportunity for the students to raise money for the school, which is something we have not done for quite 
a while. Each child will have a skipping goal that they need to achieve and will be asking for 
sponsorship towards that goal. More information will follow next week. Thanks for your support. 
 
Sunhats 
Just a friendly reminder that sunhats are now compulsory in Term 4. We have school hats available for sale 
at the office for $15.00. 
After School Care Hats 
As hats are generally left in the classrooms for everyday wear, can children who go to 
After School Care please have another hat in their bag when they attend. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Matua Bryce 



 
MEGA GARAGE SALE – 30TH OCTOBER – 11:00AM – 3:00PM 

 
 
 

HELPERS REQUIRED 
We would love to hear from you, if you can help with this fundraiser NEXT WEEK.  We need 30 parents to 
help on the day to make this event happen – we have 14 people so far.  
Please use the QUICK TICK BOX FORM to advise which part of an event you are able to assist with.  First in 
First served for which stall.  www.paremata.school.nz/1059/forms/4-school-event-help-
2021/submissions/new 
 
Drop off GOOD QUALITY 2ND HAND GOODS (clothing, books, toys, bric-a-brac) either:  

 Friday mornings (next 2).  Look out for the collectors by in the main drive thru 
between 8:30am – 9:00am.   

 Alternatively, you may drop items at the office anytime.  
 We will also have a Monday public holiday DROP OFF 25th October between 10:00am – 12:00pm 

(cancelled if raining) 
 
Let’s make our BAKING STALL huge.  If you can bake biscuits, cakes or sweets that can be 

delivered to school on Friday 29th October please let us know by 
emailing paremataschoolpta@gmail.com or let the office know.  This 
stall will only work with your help.  It would be great to see an item from 
each family to support this fundraiser. 
 

We are also keen to hear from you, if you are available to SET UP the bric-a-brac stall on Friday 29th October 
after 3:00pm by displaying items for sale. Alternatively, set up the pop-up tents on Saturday morning. 

Lastly, we welcome BOXES from my food bag/hello fresh and their ICE PACKS.  Also looking for ice cream 
containers with lids.  Please drop into the office too.  
Thank you so much for supporting the school. 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL PTA – WINE FUNDRAISER 
Alana wines from Martinborough have offered us a great fundraiser, where you can buy 
superb wines to enjoy now or stock up for presents, or Christmas festivities.  Every bottle we 
sell we make money for the school - these are fantastic wines at great prices, to drink now or if you can wait, 
cellar for a few years.   If interested please fill out the order form and pay online into our fundraising account, 
12 3254 0048796 01 with your name as reference.  
 
Order forms and tasting notes are attached to this newsletter or pop in to the office to pick yours up. 
Please email your order forms directly to Jodie Hickey-Smith at jodie@southernbuild.co.nz or leave with the 
wonderful office ladies. This offer closes on 19th November 2021. 
 

 
Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 level 2, the Junior School Disco scheduled for 
Saturday 27th November has been cancelled. 
 
 

 



PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE TICKETS 
Thank you to everyone in the school community for supporting our school raffle.  
The books are selling well and we appreciate the time that people are putting in 
with this fundraiser.  Keep up the great work! Please return any sold books and 

money to the office asap. The raffle will be drawn on 16th November so still plenty of time to sell your 
tickets. If you do not wish to sell your tickets, please return them before Thursday 28th October so we can 
sell them at the Mega Garage Sale on Saturday 30th October. 

 
JUMP ROPE FOR PAREMATA SCHOOL – WEEK 6 
Sponsored skipping fundraiser – more information to come 
 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
 

Last order for hoodies for the year due by 28th October 
 Hoodie – no name on back $45  
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15       (hats are compulsory in term 4) 
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 

These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer.  
  
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – ISSUE NO.  7 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please order online no later than Thursday 28th  
October.  If you would like any purchases to be held at the office, please order online under OFFICE. 
 

SCHOOL CENTENARY – PAREMATA SCHOOL IS 100 YEARS 2021  
Centenary Badges 
Buy one of these awesome badges to celebrate our 100 years. These are now available from the 
school office for $7.50. There is a limited number so get in now.  
 

WEETBIX TRYATHLON 2022 
Weetbix Tryathlon 2022 
Please follow the link to enter your child into the Paremata School group for the Wellington or 
Hutt City Weetbix TRYathlon 2022 

Wellington link, https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=44544&G=140094 
Hutt City link, https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=44543&G=140091 
 

 

 
 
 

QUEEN MARGARET COLLEGE OPEN DAY 
Come along and join us to experience life at QMC. Meet our passionate teachers, hear 
from our students, visit our classrooms, and experience all we have to offer. Take a 
guided tour from our student ambassadors' to discover our heritage site, education 

opportunities and facilities. With over 100 years of progressive education for girls, we are passionate about creating 
amazing futures and seeing every student thrive. Register at https://www.qmc.school.nz/ 
 



 
SUPER SUMMER SPORTS! – TERM 4 (Yrs. 0-4) – Friday’s 3:05pm-4:05pm 
Kelly Sports will be back in Term 4 for 8 weeks.  Starting Friday 22 October with their fun and exciting classes.This 
term we will focus on the following sports: Football, Turbo Touch, Athletics and Cricket!  
This weekly programme gives children the skills and confidence in a fun and enjoyable environment.  
It encourages their enthusiasm for sport and the life skills that such involvement brings – giving them confidence to 
join sports clubs and teams in the future. It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and improve ability! 
For full details and to enrol into our programmes visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or 
call 04 972 7201    
  
BIGAIR’s GYMNASTICS, TRAMPOLINING, CHEERLEADING, TUMBLING & FREE RUNNING (this is PARKOUR with Flips). 
Classes are excellent for fun and fitness! We focus on safety, technique, fundamental skills, right through to more 
advanced skills, such as summersaults and twisting flips. Bigair Gym is a pristine, exciting, kid friendly gym! Our skilled 
and experienced coaches run structured and organized stimulating gym classes, that follows a badge programme 
which creates goals and allows children to plan for success! 
BOOK NOW for Term 4 Classes. Spots are limited. Book online on www.bigairgym.co.nz 
Bigair Gymsports Kapiti ph. 04 297 0400 e. kapiti@bigairgym.co.nz @. 4 Manchester Street, Kapiti. 
Bigair Gym Owhiro Bay ph. 04 383 8779 e. wgtn@bigairgym.co.nz @.14 Landfill Road, Owhiro Bay. 
Bigair Gym Tawa ph. 04 232 3508 e. office@bigairgym.co.nz @. 10 Surrey Street, Tawa. 
 
 
EVER WANTED TO GIVE SQUASH A GO? Squash is a great, social sport for kids and is perfect for fitness and 

developing hand-eye coordination. Every Friday night during the school term from 6pm-7:30pm is 
Junior Club Night. Here kids will learn the basics of squash including the rules, serving, practicing 
different shots and games. Rackets, balls and eyewear are provided, you just need a pair of non-
marking shoes. 
Come check it out for a few weeks before deciding if you want to sign up - membership is cheap 

at only $50/year for kids aged 10 and under, or $90/year for over 11s. Bring a friend or come make some new ones! 
Mana Squash Club also offers a coaching programme for junior players. Contact Stu Demler (Junior Convenor) 
email: juniors@manasquash.co.nz 

ARTY FARTY KIDS - Term 4 Art Classes 
Do you have a creative & artistic child who might be interested in coming along to my Term 4 
sessions. Classes are held locally, in a warm & friendly environment! 
Please get in touch for more information: office.artyfartykids@gmail.com 
 


